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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Next half term, starting 5th June, we have an exciting opportunity for a small group of 
children to take part in forest school as part of wellness club.  
 
This will take place in our forest school and woodland area and will be held during our usual 
Thursday sessions, however, the finishing time will be a little later, at 4.45pm. There is no 
cost implication to this, as wellness club is provided for free by school.  
 
The children will be outside for the duration of the club, so they will need wellies and coat in 
case it rains, as well as a sunhat, suncream and water bottle if the sun is shining! We never 
can tell what the British weather will do next! We also recommend that long trousers or 
leggings are worn. 
 
Please let the school office, Mrs Pocock or Miss Plant know if your child would like to attend 
by Monday 22nd May 2023.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs Pocock or Miss Plant, who will be 
more than happy to help. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Wellness Team.  
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